

SAC General Council Meeting, 3/9/2022
Agenda

- Call to order 2:04
- Roll call
- Treasurer update – Frank
 - 5K: \$ 4,477.76
 - Ad Hoc: \$ 549.29
 - General Fund: \$ 2,299.37 (still waiting on stuff to come in for 5K.
 - Run Signup deposit of \$400
- Strategic Plan update
 - Lawrence and Kat are on the Committee
 - New Pillar called Our People. This is a reflection of the concerted effort the college is taking to focus on the employees.
 - Update of college values. Mission and vision are not changing. There will be invitation for listening groups and other things. If you are invited, please attend.
 - Student Success- Ways to engage students and help students be successful. Encouraging college to take more risks.
 - Promotions- Look at how we promote and create a fair process for being promoted. Hoping this language will be put in place.
 - If you see or think of anything that could be included in the values, please contact Kat or Lawrence.
 - Voiced the concern of fatigue around DEI conversations but not seeing action
 - September is the deadline to finalize the values.
- 5K Update
 - 9 Teams signed up as of now. 90 participants both virtual and in-person.
 - Moved the 5K up in the update. Included the April deadline for a free shirt.
 - Aloysius will oversee the Facebook page & social media
 - Greif will donate \$1000
 - BMI will donate \$500
 - Will need volunteers for day of race. If interested please contact Michael or Nichole
- Committee work
 - Bylaws- Working on language for various items. They are going to need until the end of April so everyone can meet to finalize language. At the next meeting they will present new language.
 - DEIB- No Updates
 - 5K scholarship- Carla sent an email to scholarship review. Summer is low so individuals may not get an email to review. Will need extra people for Autumn.
 - Leadership Circles- Dr. Diggs had to decline. Primrose declined but would like to be the speaker in Autumn once she has been at the college longer. Looking at Autumn as first public launch. This allows us more time to put this together.

- Communications- Kat would like each committee chair to look at the website to confirm committee members are correct.
- Events –
- Employee Appreciation. Lawrence reached out to Regional Enterprise because attendance is low due to people not being able to attend. Friday May 19th for Delaware Appreciation. August 18th for Autumn. Idea of a catering event because it's hard to hit the minimum number required by the food trucks.
- Open discussion- none
- Adjournment Aisha motioned to adjourn. Aloysius seconded. Adjourned at 2:32